
TIME TO RENEW!
Contact 1st Vice, Paul Warring

to renew your membership
386-666-1381
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WE WANT YOU
WE WANT YOU

Coming Mid-October

Commander's Corner
Fall is here.  And with it comes the spooky season!  We’ve
got tons planned for this month, not the least of which is
our Pumpkin Patch.  

We need all hands on deck for this event!  Pumpkins are
due to arrive on the 14th, though as we learned last year,
that may not be written in stone so we may need to be
flexible until they are here.  Please try to keep your
calendars open to assist in any way that you can.  You can
sign up for a shift or four at the link I will provide in the
Newsletter email.

This should be an awesome event for us and for our
community.  Let’s do our best to make it a tremendous
success.

Overall, we had a great September!  All of our normal
events were bursting at the seams with participants and
help.  Breakfast was especially busy!  We look forward to
the continued growth and thank our new members and
our new church friends for boosting our attendance and
support!

We did have an unfortunate incident in September
where a couple of windows were broken by some local
vandals.  The police were informed and have stepped up
patrols of our property.  Windows have been boarded up
and await repair.

Despite this, here’s to looking forward to a fantastic
month!

Post News

AMERICAN LEGION POST 293
NEWSLETTEROctober 2023

Bingo - Every Wednesday @ 11AM
Executive Meeting - Oct 9
NO BSA Car Wash - Oct 14
Anticipated Pumpkin Delivery - Oct 14
Pumpkin Patch - Oct 15 - Oct 31
General Dinner Mtg - Oct 16
Campfire/Ghost Stories - Oct 20
Dinner/Dance - Oct 21
Halloween Movie Night - Oct 27
Breakfast - Oct 28

Be sure to see the full calendar at attached to the
newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS

Our Scouts on the Lake at Camp Shands

Serving Spaghetti at the Dinner Dance

11 : 3 0A - 7 : 3 0 PM . . .MON - THUR
11 : 3 0A - 8 PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . F R I
9 AM - 8PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . S A T
1 2PM - 7PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . SUN
9AM - 8PM . . . . . . . . . HA L LOWEEN

P U M P K I N  P A T C H  H O U R S
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Palatka Country Club
December 2, 2023

Contact Sam Walker:  srwalker3333@icloud.com 

More News
The Post continues to need funds, so there are lots of upcoming
plans to help pay for our expenses, in addition to our normal
monthly events.

The post now can accept Cash App and Credit Card payments via
Square, to provide more payment flexibility for events and fees to
our members and guests.

The Post is continuing to organize a fall golf tournament
fundraiser.  It is scheduled for December 2.  We need sponsors and
players to sign up and volunteers to help organize are always
welcome.  Also, let us know of any local businesses that may be
interested in sponsoring the event.  Contact Sam Walker or
Cynthia Lester for more information.

Please contact CJ Myers for questions about or to volunteer for the
Pumpkin Patch.

Finally, share your ideas for fundraising and events at a meeting or
with an officer.  We want to get more involved and do more things
to support our Vets and our community.

NEW BUSINESSPOST NEEDS

New Bingo Board and machine
Additional Tree Trimming
Security Cameras/System
VOLUNTEERS TO STAFF PUMPKIN PATCH

Below are some items the Post needs.  We will
likely run individual fundraisers for these in the
future, but wanted them on your radar should you
wish to donate funds, materials, or time towards
them now.

Dinner Dance Turn Out

If you have
anything to add
or mention,
please let me
know no later
than 1 week
following the
general meeting!
CJ Myers, 2nd
Vice, 386-336-
3482

Paul and some of our new friends!


